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Careers Information 

Year 13's - not going to university 
If you are planning to apply for apprenticeships and employment or take a gap year, then please book a careers 
appointment ASAP so that the Careers Advisers can help you with your plan of action. Please call up to Careers or 
phone us on 01423 818534 to book an appointment. 
 
Nuffield Research Placements 
4 to 6 week work experience placements are available to Year 12 students this summer to work with scientists, 
technologists, engineers or mathematicians on various research projects. These placements could be at universities, 
research institutes or within companies. Past projects have involved asteroids, lasers, bottlenose dophins. For more 
information please see www.nuffieldresearchplacements.org or contact the Careers Department.    
 
Voluntary placements in Sport with Harrogate Borough Council 
We have been informed of a number of placements in sport including assisting with a circuit fitness class and 
coaching athletics on a weekly basis. Stewards and Marshalls are also required to assist with the Sport Relief Mile on 
March 18 in the Valley Gardens. For more information on these opportunities please email Iain Service at HBC 
on  iain.service@harrogate.gov.uk  or contact Miss Lyons in the PE Department.  
 
Volunteers required  
ASAS, a charity in Guiseley who organise holiday play schemes for children with learning and physical disabilities are 
seeking volunteers to help out with these during the Easter and summer holidays. For more information please go 
to www.aireborough-scheme.co.uk or see Mrs Bennett in the Careers Department.  
 
General Information 
Annual Yorkshire Schools Golf Championships 
The annual Yorkshire Schools Golf Championships will be held this year on Friday 16 March 2018 at the Malton & 
Norton Golf Club. There is a handicap limit of 18 for Boys and 28 for Girls.  If you are interested in representing  
St Aidan's at the tournament then could you please come and see Mr Strover in the PE Dept or alternatively email 
j.strover@staidans.co.uk by Friday 28 January.  
 
Debating Club 
This week Debating Club will be held on Tuesday from 12.30 in Hu1. All welcome.  
 
Year 12 Parents Evening - Thursday 8 February 
Appointment slips will be available shortly we hope that you will join your parent/carer at the meeting. If you would 
like an appointment with Careers during the evening, please go to the Careers Office to arrange a time. 
 
Thank you  
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